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December 6th, 1940.

The Assistant Secretary,
Board of Governors of the 

Federal Reserve System,Washington, D.C.

Dear Sir,
We should greatly appreciate 

receiving a copy of the text of the speech 
made by Mr. Marriner S. Eccles before the 
National Industrial Conference Board on 
December 5th.

Would you please send this to 
the Research Department, Bank of Canada, Ottawa. 

I am,
Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Deputy Chief of Research
Department
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